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24 February 2016 

Dear Ms Marshall 

ACCC/C/2014/100: Further UK submissions  

1. Please see attached further UK observations in response to the Communicants’ 
‘outline reply’ dated 17th March 2015. 

2. The communicants indicated in paragraph 2 of that document that if the Committee 
decided that the communication should proceed to a full hearing, “the communicants 

may provide a rebuttal of specific points of particular relevance to the communication 
in advance of that hearing.” I have waited but not received any further rebuttal from 
the communicants. This response is therefore filed more than 2 weeks prior to the 

hearing, in accordance with the Committee’s guidance, and letter from the 
Secretariat of 9 February 2016. I have attached a detailed chronology of events and 

annexed additional documents referred to in the submission.  

3. I would be grateful if you can confirm receipt and confirm that you can open each of 
the 10 attachments.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Ahmed Azam 
United Kingdom National Focal Point  
to the UNECE Aarhus Convention 

 

mailto:Ahmed.Azam@defra.gsi.gov.uk

